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CHEERFUL LEARNERS

The Cheerful Learners met April 16 at the home of Ann Hughes. Co-hostess was Ruby Spaur.

Minutes of the prior meeting were approved as read. The treasurer sent her report.

In attendance were Sandra Hays, Ann Hughes, Charlene Nelson, Bonnie Ruppert, Linda
Russell, Barbara Sloan, Ruby Spaur, and Barbara Tregoning. It was reported Johnnie Ullmann
was under the weather.

Barbara Tregoning told of her husband, Irving, along with two brothers, are going to attend the
Honor Flight in May.

President Barbara Sloan closed the meeting with a reading of “Room by Room Treasures.”

The May meeting will be held at the home of Kelly Portz with Helen Chesnut as her co-hostess.
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